
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
Hello Toddler Town Families &

WELCOME NOVEMBER! 

The end of the year is getting closer! Unbelievable! 

November’s theme is

Healthy November 
Students will discuss:

1. Healthy Eating, 

2. Nutritional Facts

3. Fruits and Vegetables

4. Being Thankful, 

5. Turkey, 

6. Native Americans 

7. Pilgrims,

8. Day and Night

Here are some important Dates to remember:

11th SCHOOL CLOSED (VETERANS DAY)

25th and 26th CLOSED (Thanksgiving)

7th –Daylight Savings Time ends

9th Young Readers Day

13th Moms and Dads Day

18th Mickey Mouse’s Birthday

20th Mexican Revolution Day

22nd STOP T\HE VIOLENCE DAY

28TH Hanukkah Begins at Sundown



Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 
5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes.

Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping 
off your child. Teachers are ready to scan 
and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and also to unpaid balances 
after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.

Parents, YOU ARE NOW ABLE TO 
PAY TUITION THROUGH THE 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT APP.
ASK US HOW!



Happy Fall Y’All!

The month of October had its ups and downs. Unfortunately, I had to start my maternity 

leave early but our kids are left in the trusty hands of Ms. Karla! I have checked in on our 

students every once and while to read them a story or to play games. 

With Ms. Kalra, they were learning about apples, trees, pumpkins and celebrating fall fest! 
They are doing wonderful, and I have high hopes for them.

For the month of November, we have some exciting themes and activities for the children to 

learn. They will study the transition from fall to winter, the spirit of being thankful, Native 

American culture and how the story of thanksgiving came to be. Some activities the children 
will be creating are Thankful Tom Turkeys and Native American bowls out of clay.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Karla at 773-622-9433 ext. 27 

Koalas Classroom, karla@toddlertownchicago.com or message us through the ProCare App.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at 

megan@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan & Ms. Karla
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Happy Thanksgiving! 

To recap the month of October, we discussed fire safety, used different materials that came 

from tree for art projects and made collages out of items that we saw on a tree. Students 

also planted apple seeds and decorated their own pumpkins. 

We also had a costume party for our fall festival, and everyone brought in lots of healthy 

snacks. 

For the month of November, we will discuss healthy eating, pilgrims and Native Americans, 

Being Thankful and begin to Fall into Winter.  We will continue our fall projects using fall art 

materials and to enjoy gross motor play outdoors.  It should be a great month! 

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: 

taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26
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October was a spectacular month for our class. We

were working on fire safety, trees, pumpkins, apples,

and fall fest. We also practiced tracing and writing names, the 

alphabet and numbers from 1-5.

Parents, thank you so much for bringing pumpkins for decorating 
at our fall fest party! Our children loved it!

In November, the students will focus on a few new units

with letters, numbers, shapes, and friendships.

We are also going to talk about the meaning of

being thankful and the story of Thanksgiving. There will be great 

activities associated with these themes like creating your own 
thanksgiving centerpieces.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us 

at 773-622-9433 Ext 25 or via email at: 

cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello families!

Fall is officially here! Now it’s time to get our cozy sweaters out and get ready for winter! 

In October, we’ve made a lot of progress with our children like adapting to a new routine, 

creating friendships, and developing our fine motor skills! I am so proud of our butterflies 

and how much they have learned this month! Also, I want to take a moment to thank you 

for working with our kiddos at home. Teamwork and practice makes perfection! For 

November, we are working on alphabet recognition, social-emotional skills, and of 

course, celebrating the season of being thankful! Families, stay tuned on 

the ProCare App for our thanksgiving project! 

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello families
Our class had a wonderful month in October! We explored and discovered some awesome autumn colors 

like brown, yellow, and orange. During circle time, the children sang some new songs like ”look who came to school 
today,” ”pinpon es un muñeco,” ”que dia es hoy,” “days of the week” and many other songs. In October, the children 

were introduced to the themes of pumpkins, firefighters, apples and trees. Along with these themes, the children 
had some great projects like paper plate pumpkins. We had a great month, and we can’t wait to see what next 

month has in store.

For the month of November, the children will be learning some new and exciting themes. We will learn about 
healthy eating, Native Americans, Turkeys and Thanksgiving. Along with these themes, we will have fun crafts like 

color my plate, the children will color various paper food items and glue them on a paper plate.

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima & Ms. Nataly 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Nataly at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

Or call 773-622-9433 Ext. 22
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